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Antonia Hover

From: Ellen Plendl
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2019 2:44 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Subject: Docket 20190156
Attachments: FW electric rate increase hurricane victims

See attached customer correspondence for Docket 20190156. 



From: Governor"s Office of Citizen Services
To: Ellen Plendl
Subject: FW: "electric rate increase hurricane victims"
Date: Thursday, December 19, 2019 2:36:22 PM

Please find attached email received by the Governor's Office of Citizen Services.  This email is forwarded to your
office for review and any response or action appropriate.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Martha Lynn
Office of Citizen Services
Executive Office of the Governor
Phone: 850-717-9415

-----Original Message-----
From: WordPress <wordpress@flgov.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2019 10:16 AM
To: GovernorRon.DeSantis@eog.myflorida.com
Subject: "electric rate increase hurricane victims"

From: Heidi Weaver <weaverheidi77@gmail.com>
Subject: electric rate increase hurricane victims
County: FL

Message Body:
FL Public Utilities announced a significant rate increase January 2020 to be extracted from us Hurricane Michael
survivors.  I appeal for mercy!  How is that right or acceptable?  Please hear my appeal!

--
This e-mail was sent from a contact form on Florida Governor Ron DeSantis website (https://www.flgov.com)

Please note that under Florida law correspondence sent to the Governor's Office, which is not confidential or exempt
pursuant to chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes, is a public record made available upon request.
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